
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 26 August 2004 

2. DEPUTATION BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 2.1 KEEP CHRISTCHURCH BEAUTIFUL – LITTER COUNTS 
 
  Mr Tom Baker of Keep Christchurch Beautiful (KCB) presented the findings of the litter counts 

undertaken throughout the city since August 2001 with particular reference to the results for the 
Fendalton/Waimairi community.   

 
  Members asked questions of Mr Baker. 
 
  In receiving the information, the Chairman thanked Mr Baker for the work being undertaken by 

KCB and staff undertook to circulate copies of the presentation to members. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


